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Tuesday 3rd September 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A warm welcome back to a new school year.  It doesn’t feel like twelve months since I wrote 

my first letter to you, what a year it was! 

 

We are delighted to welcome new pupils to Parish, not only those starting school in 

Reception class, but also those who have joined us in other year groups.  We hope that you 

will be very happy here.  I am also pleased to inform you that we have a new, experienced 

teacher joining us at the end of September who will be working Wednesdays, Thursdays and 

Fridays in Jet Class.  I will be able to inform you in more detail, once all the safeguarding 

checks are completed. 

 

Please remember that our website has an up to date calendar and all letters and news can 

be accessed through there.  We will continue to develop the website over the year and 

welcome any feedback you feel useful.  We also have a school app, which links to the 

website, providing you with notifications of upcoming events and alerts.  If you have not yet 

downloaded it, please go to your app store and search for school jotter.  You can then 

enter the school name and will be linked directly to us!  We will shortly be sending you 

information regarding how to log on to a secure area with individual accounts. 

 

It is lovely to be back at school.  I have been to every class this morning and had lunch with 

the children.  They seem to have had a great break and are full of enthusiasm for the new 

school year.   

 

Finally, please remember our door is always open.  If you have any questions or, would like 

to know more about your child, please come and speak with us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

With best wishes. 

 

 
 

 

L Peberdy. 
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